

hingram447@c2kni.net

Tel:02866348598

www.stmaryspsmullymesker.com



V December 2016 Newsletter

School Closings:

The school will close on Tuesday 20th December at 12.00 noon for the Christmas Break and will re-open on Thursday 5th January 2016.

Christmas Events

Preparations are well underway for our Christmas Show on Thursday 15th December beginning at 10.00.am. Everyone in the school is taking part this year. We are super excited and really looking forward to spreading some festive cheer. Everyone is welcome to come along. Refreshments will be served.



Christmas Wishes

I'm sure many of you saw our Christmas Tree on display at the Rossorry Church's festival of trees. All of the children in the school made a Christmas Wish and a decoration for the tree. We now have the tree back and it is up in the foyer of the school if you'd like to have a look at it.

P.1

Forms are now available for September 2017. If you are aware of any children who are eligible for P.1, please do let us know and we will send them on a form or alternatively they can pick one up from Ita in the office.



We are holding a Pink/Blue Day on Tuesday 6th December for Cancer Connect. As I'm sure you are aware lots of families are affected by Cancer every year. We hope to do our bit to help. This is our chosen charity this year. If children could wear something blue or pink (their choice) and bring in a small donation of £1 per child, that'd be great. Thanks.

Christmas Dinner

Christmas Dinner will be served on Tuesday 13th December. All children may take Christmas Dinner. But please let us know by Monday 5th December if you child wishes to take Christmas Dinner as the kitchen needs to know for numbers. Christmas Dinner costs £2.50. Thanks.



Christmas Draw

We will be holding our annual Christmas Draw this year on Monday 19th December. This year we are raising money to pay for our Mathletics and Purple Mash programmes as well as additional Accelerated Reading books for our younger readers. We would greatly appreciate any donations for prizes etc. Tickets will be sent home to every family.

Do this in Memory

The Year Four children's next "Do This In Memory Mass" is on Sunday 11^{th} Decemberin St Mary's Arney. There is a meeting for all parents involved on Tuesday 6^{th} December at 8.00p.m



